
Ms. Gezelter, 
 
I am writing from Cambridge, Massachusetts, as a person who has been seriously harmed by the 
unfettered and irresponsible deployment of wireless technologies. 

I urge the Senate to take this threat to human health seriously. 

The fact that Oregon's Health Authority scrubbed evidence of harm from a report on wireless radiation, 
particularly as it impacts our children, should not be taken lightly. 

On 13 August 2021, as you have no doubt heard by now, the U.S. Court of Appeals for the DC Circuit 
court ruled that the FCC has failed to adequately review mounting evidence of the harmful effects of over-
exposure to radiofrequency radiation. 

Calls for a moratorium on any further deployments of wireless technologies should be going through the 
roof right now. 

Something has gone terribly wrong here.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
A. Stafford McDonough 
Sensitized in Cambridge, Massachusetts 

 


